City of Greenfield
Memo
	To:	City Council

	From:	Joanie Fitzwater

	cc:	Mayor Guy Titus, Glen Morrow, Oksana Polhuy

	Date:	September 9, 2024

	Re:	Adoption of Electric Vehicle Charging Plan 



In 2023 the Engineering Department received a grant from the MPO to create an Electric Vehicle Charging Plan.  This will help proactively set up the City of Greenfield to handle public charging needs in the future by providing future-focused planning and highlighting funding opportunities for future EV projects.  There were multiple events throughout 2023 to gather public and professional input for the crafting of the plan as currently proposed.  These events included 2 Public Outreach Events and a series of Steering Committee Meetings.  You are in receipt of the Executive Summary of the Electric Vehicle Charging Plan. The totality of the Plan can be found on the City’s website and linked below.

Land Use Plans & Maps (greenfieldin.org) 

Oksana Polhuy from MS Consultants, the firm hired to help craft the Electric Vehicle Charging Plan will be presenting to the City Council at the public hearing to formally adopt the plan on September 25, 2024.

Please let us know if you have any questions or would like to discuss in more detail.  

Thank you
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